
Lisa   Pulkrabek   
4795   Co   Rd   82  

Mandan,   ND   58554  
Wadenlisa@aol.com  

701-663-4294  
701-595-4264  

Dear   Human   Services   Committee   Members,   
 
I   am   writing   to    you   today   regarding   HB   1468    Relating   to   informed   consent   and   notice   of   risks  
associated   with   vaccines;   and   to   provide   a   penalty.   I   am   in   FAVOR   of    this   bill   and   am   asking   you  
to   DO   PASS   this   bill.   
 
It   is   very   important   that   patients,   consumers   of   medical   treatments   and   drugs,   must   be   properly  
informed   about   all   health   risks   related   to   a   product   before   they   accept   that   treatment,   drug,  
medicine,   vaccine,   biologic,   whatever   it   is.    Informed   consent   is   crucial   for   healthy   people.   
 
Again   please   DO   Pass   this   bill   HB   1468.    Thank   you   for   your   time!   
Lisa Pulkrabek     
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